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I am writing in strong support of SJR 28.  In light of the shocking degradation of long-

held EPA regulations by the current Administration, combined with the Supreme 

Court's refusal to hear the Juliana case (youth-led climate rights appeal) it is more 

urgent than ever to ensure a clean environment for our state, country, and world. 

Let's help Oregon lead the way again. 


